
BOROUGH OF CHURCHILL 
2300 WILLIAM PENN HIGHWAY 

PITTSBURGH, PA  15235 
 

Minutes of Workshop Meeting                                                                                                   July 1, 2019 

The Workshop Meeting of the Borough of Churchill was held in the Municipal Building on Monday, 
July 1, 2019 and was called to order by Ms. Law at 7:00 p.m.  Members present included Mses.  
Yankes, Greco, Messrs. Collins, DeFranco and McDowell.  Mr. Dworin was absent.  Also present 
were Donna J. Perry, Mayor Gamrat and Solicitor Gavin Robb. 
 

New Business 

Mr. DeFranco informed he attended a 2020 census meeting in Wilkinsburg.  He stressed the 
importance of obtaining an accurate count.  It is imperative to be able to apply for funding 
availability for grant applications that we have and accountability of all residents.  
 
Old Business 

 Committee Reports 

 Property Maintenance Report 

 Manager Update - See Attached 

 Bills 
 
Adjourn 

 There was a motion by Ms. Greco, seconded by Mr. Collins and unanimously approved to 
adjourn at 8:10 p.m. 

 
Donna J. Perry 

Borough Secretary 
 
  
 


